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Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, LG 3

1st September, 1939,

Dear Sirs,

I have to aclmowledge the recelipt of your letter
of the £0th ultimo, respecting the sailing vessel "MOSHULU"
fron which it is noted that this vessel is laid up at
Gothenburg, md that she will be submitted to Speocial
sSurvey 0.1 before being recomissioned.

1 may say that the Committee have in these
circunstances deferred further consideration of the oase
for the preset.

1 em, Dear Sis,
Yours faithfully,

Glerk to the
Massification Committee,

The Surveyors,
STOCEROLM,
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